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Welcome to November - The Month of  Remembrance!     
 

                   Remembrance 2020 

In November, Canadians remember. We declare “Lest we forget”  -  a phrase commonly 
used in English speaking countries. It reminds us of our responsibility to work for peace and 
to honour the soldiers who fought and those who continue to fight so hard on our behalf to   
achieve and maintain it. 
                        Crazy October Weather 

     from fall to dead of winter (Idiom: dead of winter - the middle of winter) to fall again 
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Remembering the last few years - Tara and Gioia and the birth of 
Language for Life 

  As we slowly approach the end of another year, Tara and I are grateful for all of you who have   joined us on our crazy journey to where we are today. Some of you have been with us 
since the beginning, other have joined us along the way and we are truly grateful for all of 
you!!2020 brought with it COVID-19 and yet Language for Life has continued to go strong.  
(Idiom: go strong - to proceed energetically or successfully) 
Despite many challenges over the last few years, Tara and I have stayed true to our vision:  
to provide affordable English instruction to everyone, regardless of their immigration status.  
Language for life wants to be a place of community and acceptance and most of all - a place of fun 
and enjoyable english  learning! 
We continue to laugh, celebrate, shed tears, make meaningful connections and friends. 
So far it has been a blast (Idiom: a blast - a very fun and exciting time) with all of you!! 
Let us share some of our great memories with you this month: 

  
 

Thanks for the memories!! 
We look forward to MANY 
more!! 



Looking Ahead  and Planning for the New Year 
2021 

  It is crazy to think that 2020 will come to an end soon and so we are busy planning for what 
comes next at Language for Life. 

😍  Mark your calendars - Save the date - and Don’t  forget! 😍         

In person evening English classes start up again January 11th , 2021.  
Registration has begun - book your free language assessment and save yourself a spot! 
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RIDDLE OF THE MONTH 

 

              SANDWICH!!  
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